
 

 
 
 
November 28, 2023 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
BL169-23, Dickens Road (Rockbridge Road to Arrowing Road) Pedestrian Improvement Project 

 
BL169-23 has been reassigned to Jake Scarpone, Purchasing Associate II. The question deadline has been 
extended until Wednesday, November 29, 2023 at 10:00 AM. All questions can be directed to Jake Scarpone via 
email at jake.scarpone@gwinnettcounty.com, or by phone at 770-822-8722. 

This addendum should be signed in the space provided below and returned with your bid. Failure to do so 
may result in your bid being deemed non-responsive. 

Company Name           

Authorized Representative          

 
Thank you,  
 

Jake Scarpone 
 
Jake Scarpone 
Purchasing Associate II 
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